
 

 

 

     
 

The Farmingdale Horticulture Committee cordially invites you to a 
spring ceremony celebrating the memory of Maria Cinque and her 

passion for the Horticulture Program at Farmingdale State College. 
 

Join us for tributes and a memorial dedication. 
Sunday, April 3, 2016 

At 2:30 PM 
Refreshments will be served 

 
Horticulture Teaching Gardens 

Farmingdale State College  
Farmingdale, New York 

 
Please RSVP to Jean Brown at 631-420-2075  
                   brownj@farmingdale.edu 
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